
This art tour for the Holland America Nieuw Statendam
was provided by Guest Services during our cruise in
December 2023. It's important to note that some of the
artwork might have been moved or removed during a
refurbishment that was completed prior to our sailing,
and those changes may not be reflected in the tour.


















































